
Holy Family Pastoral Council Meeting  

May 18, 2022  

Present: Jean Schram, Jim Stewart, Mike VanderSanden, Fr. Ryan, Chris Dudzinski, Elaine Graf, 

Mike Bauer, Julie Baltz, Erik Contraras, Lori Ludwig, Brian Seil, Mike Immel, Patty King, Susana 

Ocampo 

Absent: Erik Contraras 

April minutes approved as written  

New Business  

Rectory Update 

Move in complete 

Deanery Update 

Mary Ann Salter provided update to the council 
Last meeting was held at Blessed Trinity Parish.  
Following items were discussed: 

We need to meet people where they are at                       
in their lives. 

We need to figure out how to 
communicate to those not in attendance. 

Archbishop may try to say more masses 
throughout the diocese. 

Parish Council membership update for new year  

Interested parish members attended the meeting to determine if they were interested in the 
discernment process. 

Fr. Ryan reviewed duties and details of a parish council member.   

 Handout was provided. 

 Questions were answered from those in attendance. 

 

Love One Another Campaign 

 This will begin in June and wrap up in December.  Our goal is $4.2million. 

 

Facilities Report  

Presentation and Our Risen Savior were reviewed. 

Those in attendance that attend either site provided details and comments. 

 



Lead Liaison Reports  
All committee meeting provided the opportunity to review the strategic plan proposal. 
Strategic plan will be presented to council during June meeting. 

Closing prayer for June: Mike Bauer 

Closing Prayer: Jean 


